Talk of fire prevention fee
for water users

By Gary Thomson, Auburn Journal

Could Placer County Water Agency users soon be paying an extra
charge on their bills for clearing brush and protecting the
upstream watershed against fire and erosion?

It’s a question that the Tahoe National Forest’s top ranger
gave an opportunity for leaders of government and private
industry to ponder during a workshop on the watershed 1in
Auburn.

Forest Supervisor Tom Quinn told a gathering of about 120
people in Auburn on Thursday that the U.S. Forest Service view
of water as a “non-market resource” has shifted.

There’'s a new move toward considering non-traditional values
that can be attached to watershed — from its role as a
wildlife habitat to its impact on climate change to providing
water for a plethora of downstream users, Quinn said.
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